
The call to tender for the first centralized purchase of medicines and healing material for the states, 
for the second half of 2019, will be published in the Official Federal Gazette no later than May 7, 2019. 

Currently, the Ministry of Finance and Public Credit in coordination with the Ministry of Health are 
carrying out a market research in order to define the terms and launch the call for the mentioned bid. It is 
important to mention that this call has had a very positive response from the pharmaceutical industry and 
in an effort to guarantee both the transparency of the process and the best market conditions, the United 
Nations Office for Project Services (UNOPS) will participate in the proceeding.

To obtain additional information contact our experts:

Javier Lizardi, Partner:
+52 (55) 5258 1021, jlizardi@vwys.com.mx

Luis Miguel Jiménez, Partner:
+52 (55) 5258 1058, lmjimenez@vwys.com.mx

María de Lourdes Salazar y Vera, Associate:
+52 (55) 5258 1058, mlsalazar@vwys.com.mx

Cinthya González, Associate:
+52 (55) 5258 1021, cgonzalez@vwys.com.mx

Sincerely,

Von Wobeser y Sierra, S.C.

Mexico City, April 11, 2019.
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